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btw) DOWLING LEAGUE Un wednesday, January 4th at 7:00 p.m., the Mixed Bowling League 

will get underway. In order to maintain a balanced schedule for 
the rest of the season, only four teams will bowl on that night, However, on each success- 
ive Monday and Wednesday night, eight teams are scheduled to roll. Schedules are being 
printed now and will be available to all, As there are 18 teams registered in this League 
and with four alleys to bowl on, it means that each team will miss one week of bowling 
during the schedule, Watch the bulletin board in the Bowling Alleys for a complete list 
of team line-ups, captains and schedule. The League has been divided into 3 sections of 
6 teams each, so be sure to make note of which section your team is in. Bowling times will 
be at 7:00 and 9:00 p.m., so please be on time when you are scheduled to roll, On opening 
night, the "Never Sweats" headed by Harold Hall will meet Johnny Graham's outfit. While 
on alleys 3 and 4, Howard Solly's Hot Shot Bears will tangle with Hospital Team No. 2 
under the guidance of "Curly" Hale. 

0-0-0 
IN SYMPATHY It is with deep regret that we announce the untimcly death of Mr. Cecil 

Morrison on Thursday, December 22nd. Cecil was employed as a balerman in 
the Pulp Conversion Department, and he will be sorely missed by all of his fellow employ- 
ees with whom he was so popular. 

The News joins with all of our residents in expressing sincere sympathy to his 
bereaved family. 

0-0-0 
TERRACE BAY RIFLE CLUB There will be a short business meeting of the Rifle Club on 

Tuesday, January lOth at 7:39 p,m. at the Rifle Range, All mom» 
bers and prospective members are urged to attend as there will be matters up for discus- 
sion in connection with our program which will be of interest to all. The regular target 
practices will be held at the conclusion of the meeting. 

0-0-0 
SCOUT AND WOLF CUBS A very enjoyable time was spent by the Wolf Cubs on Sunday, December 

18th,e Twenty Cubs took part in an hour!s tracking in the bush under 
the leadership of Cubmaster Roland Wills and Asst. Cubmaster Malcolm Craig. Returning to 
a campsite east of the pumphouse road, logs were cut for an indoor camp fire where hot 
cocoa and weiners were served through the courtesy of Mrs. Wills, Sr. and Mrs. R. Wills, 
JY. 

Homemade candy and apples were also provided by Mr. and Mrs. Malcolm Craig. 
’ A hearty vote of thanks is extended to all who contributed to the success of this 

outing. 
There will be no mecting for the Cubs on Friday, December 50th, 

0-0-0 
NOTES IN PASSING Didja miss us this past few weeks? The ol! Passerby feels quite proud 

BY of himself because we had one person tell us that he liked reoecing this 
"THE PASSERBY" column, Well, O.K., so what if he is the Editor of this Paper??? Any- 

ways, we kinda think that we should explain why this column didn't 
appear the last couple of times, You see, the Passerby is a family man, and Christmas 
comes in with an old fellow by the name of Santa Claus. 4s Santa needs a helper once in 
awhile; who was the little helper around our house who didn't have time to pound a type- 
writer?? -- You guess]} 

But, let's get on into this week's Notes. Did you notice how well-behaved the 
younger set of our Town has been this past while?? (Peace, it's wonderful!}}!) And did you 
ever see so many shining eyes around the stores this last two weeks?? Since Santa's visit 
we have particularly noticed that the old boy sort of went a bit overboard: around Terrace 
Bay - never have we seen such an array of gifts and every one of them is truly top quality 
stuff, (except the tie that we found under our tree from our Aunt Matildal!), Wasa'lt it 
kinda nice of the weatherman to come through with that snow on Christmas Eve? It did make 
it so much better than that slippery ice that we've had for too long. We remember reading 
some place that this Town is known as the Picture Post-card Town, It really 4nd truly is, 
especially when we note the many beautifully lighted trees, doorways and evergreen dise 
plays around Town. Why don't dome of these fine photographers around Town take some night 
Photos and send them into the big news agencies? We'll bet that they would win a prize,-- 
and they wouldn't have to watch the "Shooting angle! either. 

"The Passerby" wishes to take this extra space and wish all you good people a truly 
HAPPY NEW YEAR. In fact, we hope that this year will be the happiest year of your whole 
life, Long may you prosper; long may you be happy; long may you live,


